Mills, Bill

From: Charles Brockway <charles.g.brockway@brockwayeng.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 11:42 AM

To: Mills, Bill

Subject: RE: Infanger application for permit 37-23224

Bill,

I spoke with the applicants and they will agree to stipulate to a combined-use limit of 0.24 cfs between the existing right
and new permit.

Thanks,
Chuck

Charles G. Brockway, Ph.D., P.E.
Brockway Engineering, PLLC

2016 Washington St. North, Suite 4
Twin Falls, |D 83301

(208) 736-8543
charles.g.brockway@brockwayeng.com

All information, calculations, maps, drawings, or other documents transmitted via e-mail are preliminary unless explicitly stated in the e-mail text or in the
documents themselves.

From: Mills, Bill [mailto:William.Mills@idwr.idaho.gov]

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 2:19 PM

To: Charles G. Brockway <charles.g.brockway@brockwayeng.com>
Subject: Infanger application for permit 37-23224

The Watermaster for Water District 130 was reviewing this application for permit to submit comments and he asked if
this application is additive to the flow rate for 37-208007 If so, they will be required to install a measuring device as the
additive rate will be 0.27 cfs and the cut off for non-measurement is 0.24 cfs or below.

Thanks,

Bill Mills



